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Representative Vos:

In order to give DOA some time to design and set up the system, I provided a start date
on July 1, 2009.  I am even unsure if this is sufficient lead time.  You may wish to speak
with DOA about this issue.

I provided that the expenditure information that must be made accessible is
expenditures for state operations, including salaries and fringe benefits paid to state
employees.  State operations expenditures excludes aid to individuals and local
assistance.  Is this OK?
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